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We can’t believe that it’s November already! Where 

has the time gone? We hope that you all managed 

to have some fun on November 5th despite us not 

being able to have get  togethers or parties.        

November is traditionally the month when we          

remember those people we cared about who have 

died. We especially remember Service Men and 

Service Women who gave their lives fighting in 

World War 1, World War 2, and all the wars and 

conflicts that have taken place since. They died so 

that we can live the life that we enjoy now. That is 

why we have a 2 minute silence at 11.00am on the 

11th of November to remember them. Some people 

like to wear a Poppy. These represent the poppies 

that were  flowering on the battle fields, despite all 

the fighting that was going on. The soldiers saw 

them as a sign of hope. Have a look for your village 

war memorial this November. Read aloud the 

names of the villagers who died, and remember 

them. 

*Contact us* 

Do you have a good joke? Or would you like a 

birthday mention in ‘Shout out?’  

Grown ups you might want a church or school 

fundraiser mentioning?   

Contact us  

rachaelyouthharton@gmail.com 

www.sandhuttongroup.org.uk 

*PLEASE JOIN OUR FB PAGE* 

www.facebook.com/groups/Hartonbenefice 

Sand Hutton PTA would like to thank every-

one who contributed to their ‘Bags for 

school’ event. They raised £153 ! 

Messy Christingle is coming! 

For those of you living in the Villages in 
our Benefice, or attending Foston or 
Sand Hutton schools; along with your 
December Newsletter you will hopefully 
also receive a ‘Messy Christingle in a 
box’. This will contain everything you 
need to make a beautiful Christingle like 
the one pictured below. We will then 
hold a Zoom Messy Christingle Service 
on Sunday 20th December at 3.00 to 
show off and celebrate all our 
Christingles!!!   

Below is the Zoom link……….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting ID: 561 955 0050 
Passcode: 258069 

 (If you don’t receive a Christingle 
box by 18th Dec or live outside of the 
Benefice and would like one, please get 
in touch…..) 



Let us Pray together 

Lord Jesus, 

when we see what is happening 

in our world, our hearts are troubled. 

We pray for those places 

where there is war instead of peace, 

grief instead of laughter, 

despair instead of hope. 

Reassure those who are frightened, 

comfort those who weep, 

and bring light to those in darkness. 

We ask this in your name. 

Amen. 

Harry or Holy??? 

We hoped you enjoying trying to guess which 

quotes were from Harry Potter and which were 

from the Bible in Octobers newsletter. Here are 

some more.  Answers are below.  Try it out on the 

grown-ups too! 

1. They will soar on wings like Eagles, they will 

run and not grow weary, they will walk and 

not be faint. 

2. Be on your guard, stand firm in the faith, be 

courageous, be strong. 

3. Understanding is the first step to              

acceptance and only with acceptance can 

there be recovery. 

4. Soon we must all face the choice between 

what is right, and what is easy. 

(Coming soon, ‘Star Wars or Sacred?’) 

1 & 2 are Bible quotes (Isaiah 40, 1 Cor 16). 3, & 4 are HP. 

 A HUGE thank you 

To everyone who 

Contributed to the 

AMEN shoebox  

Appeal. We are now  

Up to 172  boxes in  

Total! Here they all 

Are in Upper  

Helmsley church. 

XXXXXXXXXXXXX 

‘Journey through the bible        

Calendars’ 

Those of you with these           

Calendars may have noticed that 

the current theme is ‘EXODUS’. 

Here is a really good youtube link 

for children to explain this part 

of the old testament…         

https://www.tinyurl.com/y3a44ntf  

Or for the grown ups….       

https://www.tinyurl.com/thd5x4q  

 

https://www.tinyurl.com/y3a44ntf
https://www.tinyurl.com/thd5x4q

